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I just want to share my appreciation for all the library programs but especially the toddler story time with Kari
Petersen.

She always has a wonderful program planned with a story and a relevant craft to do after.

We are very fortunate to have that opportunity for the tots of Petersburg every week.

Much appreciated!!

- Gina Uppencamp
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